Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Yvonne Knize/Top Notch Realty, LLC on May 15, 2014. The following is a summary of the agency;s disposition of the petition:
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 40, No. 101, of the May 23, 2014, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner was seeking an interpretation of Section 475.15, Florida Statutes, as to whether she can add a non-person, such as an S. Corporation, LLLP, or a trust, as a member of her single member LLC. The Commission’s Order, filed on July 17, 2014, issues a declaratory statement denying the petition because the Petitioner's question is now moot since Petitioner no longer exists as a legal entity.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail: Lori.Crawford@myfloridalicense.com.
